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Friday 17th November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are happy to have booked The Peak Centre, Edale for a Year 4 residential in April 2024. One 
half of the year will go Monday 15th April to Wednesday 17th April and the other will go Wednesday 
17th to Friday 19th April. We will be in touch closer to the time as to when your child will be going.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to develop their independence skills and take part in  
the many exciting activities which could include: archery, bush craft, hiking and climbing. This  
residential trip has run for a few years now and every time the children return having had a  
wonderful time.  
 
Please look at the Peak Centre’s webpage www.peakcentre.org.uk if you would like further  
information. 
 
The cost will be £149.40 for your child’s two-night stay. 
This will cover the cost of travel, accommodation, food, activities and instructor costs.  
 
If your child would like to participate in the Y4 residential, please provide your consent 
and a non-refundable deposit of £18 on ParentPay by Thursday 30th November 2023.  
 
The remaining amount can be paid in instalments; however, the total cost must be 
settled by Thursday 29th February 2024.  
 
If we do not receive the full amount, you may risk losing your child’s place on the trip.  
 
There will be an evening meeting held to provide you with more information about the activities 
and arrangements nearer the time. Please speak to a member of the Y3/4 team if you have any 
questions in the meantime. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 3/4 team 


